
                                                                                                 BienOottu Industry” 

               A 9 Road, 

              154th Mile Post,                                                           

      Selvapuram. 

     Thirumurukandy 

        Kilinochchi. 

  
      18/10 /2019. 

Dear Rev.Fr. Salenteen and Jenita’s Family, 

 

 

Greetings in the Lord! 

 

I am very grateful for all the immediate assistance rendered whenever we were in need, 

especially for completed the working building. This was an urgent need for the developing of our 

“Bien Oottu’s” project.  I have received money amount Rs. 400,000.00. Thank very much dear 

Father for great support us.  

 I am happy to inform you that and this building will finished beginning of next month.I trust that 

you will continue to help us to assist these widows in their needs.   I hope you will be able to 

helps, as we are finding it difficult situations. 

 

 I take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks and also of the beneficiaries for all the 

generous financial assistance rendered in implementing these projects for the women headed 

families and the Sisters of Holy Family. 

 

May God Bless you. 

 

 Your sincerely  

 

 

 

   Sr. A . F. Jeyanthy     H F                                                                           

   The Project Manager  

  “Bien Oottu Industry”.                        

    Kilinochchi  

    Sri Lanka. 
 


